
            

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear colleagues! 

We invite you to participate in the International Conference "New 

Pedagogical Approaches in STEAM Education", which will be held on September 

26-27, 2019, at the Borys Grinchenko Kyiv University.  

The beginning of the conference is at 10:00, at the address: Kyiv, 13-b 

Marshala Tymoshenko St. Directions: subway  station  “Minska”, Borys Grinchenko 

Kyiv University, "Hall of Academic Council" (auditorium № 227). 

Detailed information about the International Conference can be found on the 

conference site http://mopedproject.eu/conference/.   

We would be grateful if you could come! 

 

   

Yours Sincerely,                                                                                               

Organizing committee of the conference 

 

 

 
           

 

 

 

 


